
 

 
 

 

 
 

May 11, 2020 
 
 
To,  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Listing Department, 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 

 
Ref Symbol: VASCONEQ 
 

 
 

To, 
BSE Limited, 
The Department of Corporate Services 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 
 
Ref: Scrip Code: 533156 
 

 
Sub: Further updates w.r.t. COVID-19 advisories –Partial Resumption of Sites 
Ref: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is with reference to our communication on the subject dated March 26, 2020.  
 
Further to which, we would like to state that with various relaxations and guidelines issued 
by Government of India, the Company is able to partially resume functioning of majority of 
its construction sites after receiving required permissions from Local Authorities and State 
Government(s) while taking all precautionary and necessary steps for ensuring complete 
sanitization and social distancing norms. 
 
The health, safety and well being of the employees and the people at large is of utmost 
importance. The Company has documented a detailed Standard Operating Procedures for 
operations at all sites which will be strictly adhered to along with closely monitoring the 
situation and taking necessary steps as may be required from time to time. 
 
 
This is for your information and records.  
 
Thanking you,  
 
For Vascon Engineers Limited 

 
Vibhuti Dani 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer  


